S
MICHAEL A. BRINK § CHARLES J. FAIRBANKS
SUPERINTENDENT . PRINCIPAL
618-327-3055 X-203 - s : - 618-327-4304 X-201
FAX 618-327-4501 S FAX 618-327-4503

‘cWH S(‘.,a
£ 1w
RE chp pren coME T
November 1, 2023

Dear Parents:

The Illinois State Board of Education has recently released the annual Illinois School Report
Cards at www.illinoisreportcard.com. The School Report Cards contain school performance data
from the 2022-2023 school year.

One main component of the School Report Card is the annual summative designation, which is a
federally required accountability category. It describes how well our school is meeting the needs
of all students based on numerous indicators of performance. Some of these indicators include
student growth in math and reading, proficiency in math and reading, proficiency in science,
overall attendance, and data from the school climate survey that our students take each year.

We are very proud to announce that Nashville Elementary/Middle School has received
“Exemplary” status this year. This is the highest designation that an individual school can
receive. To put this into perspective, only 369 schools out of 3,650 total public schools in the
State of Illinois were designated as “Exemplary” this year. This designation represents the top
10 % of all schools in Illinois in terms of overall student achievement.

We are extremely proud of this recognition and very happy to pass along to everyone that our
school is achieving at such a high level. This is quite an honor and is a reflection of the hard
~ work of our faculty and staff, parents, and students!

Sincerely,

Pt (oo ChaN i
Michael Brink Chuck Fairbanks
Superintendent Principal
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